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Golf Eq
The provocative rock star describes his love affair with golf, reflecting on how he discovered the game,
how it helped him overcome a self-destructive downward spiral into alcoholism, and how he evolved from
hacker to scratch golfer to serious Pro Am competitor. Reprint. 30,000 first printing.

The Search for the Perfect Golf Club
The perfect gift for any golfer looking to elevate their game. The best players know that golf is a game
of confidence, and most important, concentration–the ability to focus and block out distraction. The
goal of achieving clear thought is also at the heart of Buddhist teachings. In his highly original and
groundbreaking book, noted PGA coach and Buddhist instructor, Dr. Joseph Parent, draws on this natural
connection and teaches golfers how to clear their minds, achieve ultimate focus, and play in the moment
for each shot. Zen Golf presents a simple system for building “mental game mastery.” Dr Parent’s unique
PAR Approach (focusing on Preparation, Action, and Response to Results) guides golfers with specific
techniques for each aspect of their games. In chapters such as “How to Get From the Practice Tee to the
First Tee”, “You Produce What You Fear”, and “How to Enjoy a Bad Round of Golf”, the author shares a
personal teaching regimen that has helped improve the games of professionals and amateurs alike. By
combining classic insights and stories from Zen tradition, Zen Golf helps eliminate the mental
distractions that routinely cause poor shots and loss of concentration, allowing golfers to feel in “the
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zone” that professionals have learned to master. Clear, concise, and enlightening, Zen Golf shows
golfers how to prepare for, execute, and equally important, respond the results of any golf shot. A
different approach to golf instruction, this book shapes ancient philosophies into new teachings.

I Eat, Breathe & Sleep Golf
Anti-Stress Program & Power for Your Swing Have you ever paid attention to your breathing when taking a
shot? If you now say "just whatever" then you are not alone. On the range, fades, hooks and draws are
taught in preference to breathing techniques. Only a minority of golfers pay attention to their
breathing - what a pity! Breath is pure energy, it adds power to your swing and is the anti-stress tool
for the round! And one thing is also certain: Everyone who wants to achieve something in golf should
master at least one relaxation technique in order to be able to calm themselves within the space of a
few seconds. It goes without saying that tour pros work on their relaxation techniques with same
seriousness as they do on the 40-yard pitch shots. * Breathing: Power for Your Swing * High-Energy
Breathing: Anti-Stress Program * Breathing Technique * Pure Relaxation * The Art of Relaxing Muscles *
Yoga to Go * Golf Mantra * Balance through Centering * Energy Kick * Diversion Permitted * Rest-Less *
Body Language of the Champions Written in collaboration with the PGA and mental trainer Justin Walsh,
this book is a treasure trove for golfers of all levels of performance. With a fresh new perspective,
practical step-by-step instructions and with numerous photographs, this book reflects Dorothee Haering's
great passion for golf and also her serious search for pithy answers and approaches to solutions for the
mental game. Move your Game!

Golf
The Golf Omnibus
The game of golf is as much a test of your emotions as it is a test of your golf skills. A golfer is
only hitting shots for a few minutes a round the rest is another game between shotsrequiring a
completely different set of skills (EQ) that can be learned. This very cutting-edge bookisbased
onneurosciencewithinteractive exercises to build your own mentalplanto allow you to perform at your best
when it matters most. Dr. Justice gives us a language and framework to process emotions in golf and make
better decisions so we can enjoy this beautiful game a little bit more. Gary Player World Golf Hall of
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Fame As a golf instructor for more than 40 years, I can say this book stands at the frontier of what is
to be the new and proper way to train golfers now and in the future. David Ross PGA Lifetime Member,
Ross Golf Academy

The Century Illustrated Monthly Magazine
Golf Fitness with Yoga "No thank you!" That would have been the smiling denial of Dorothee Haering two
years ago. "Me and yoga; sitting on the floor twisting my limbs into knots?" Unimaginable! But things
tend to take their own way. Her physiotherapist sent her to yoga and she discovered all the benefits for
her game. A yoga book written by a golfer is, of course, not a run-of-the-mill yoga book with mainly
traditional asanas, the physical yoga poses. On the contrary, this special exercise program is tailored
specifically to golfers' needs. With a balanced mix of traditional techniques and modern training
principles as well as the easy-to-follow instructions described step-by-step, this book is eminently
suitable for non-yogis. The subjects "Golfer's Elbow: No thanks" might as interest many afflicted
golfers as the training tips to more mobility of the hip. Freshly edited and with numerous photographs
specially taken for these exercises, this book reflects Dorothee Haering's great passion for golf. A
book by a golfer for those golfers who want to work on their physical and mental attitudes in an easygoing fashion. * Set-up & Balance * Arms & Hands * Footwork & Strain * Rotation & Back * Playing in the
Flow and mental Strength * Background Knowledge Golf & Health * Warm Up for the Driving Range, Golfers I
& II Roll out your mat! Your age is of no consequence. If you can play golf then you can practice yoga,
irrespective of your individual constitution and physical condition. All you need is motivation and
perseverance in order to discover yoga as a new source of energy for your golf game. Move your game!
www.move-your-game.com

Missing Links
The Unofficial Guides are the Consumer Reports of travel guides, offering candid evaluations of their
destinations' attractions, hotels, restaurants, shopping, nightlife, sports, and more, all rated and
ranked by a team of unbiased inspectors so even the most compulsive planners can be sure they're
spending their time and money wisely. Each guide addresses the needs of everyone from families to
business travelers, with handy charts that demonstrate how each place stacks up against the competition.
Plus, all the details are pulled out so they're extremely easy to scan. The Unofficial Guide to Golf
Vacations in the Eastern U.S., the first in a new series, rates and ranks the best golf vacations east
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of the Mississippi. Inside you'll find the lowdown on golf packages and arranging tee times, tips on how
to play the most challenging holes, candid advice on where to stay and dine, and what to do when you're
past the 18th hole. Complete with a gorgeous 8-page full-color photo insert of the best courses. The Top
5 Ways The Unofficial Guide to Golf Vacations in the Eastern U.S. Can Help You Have the Perfect Trip:
Courses rated for challenge, terrain, variety, beauty, facilities, and value, plus tips on getting onto
the most popular courses Advice on how to plan and get the most out of your golf vacation--and play more
golf for your money Suggestions on where to bring the family, and where to go on your own How to
evaluate golf vacation packages Insider information on playing the top courses

Breathing & Relaxation: Golf Tips
Zen Golf
Deepak Chopra has discovered the delights—and frustrations—of golf, and he is passionate about the game.
Confronted by the wild ups and downs of his own play, he consulted with golf professionals and developed
a new approach to the game that any golfer can follow—from the novice to the expert. The results can be
measured not only in increased enjoyment and skill, but also in greater wisdom about life beyond the
18th hole. Chopra’s own game has improved dramatically since incorporating the elements of his program.
Instead of focusing on the mechanics of a “perfect” swing, Chopra reveals how golf can be mastered
through mindfulness, a form of awareness that combines sharp focus and relaxation at the same time.
Expanded awareness, he tells us, can accomplish much more than external mechanics to improve one’s game.
But Golf for Enlightenment is also an engrossing story about Adam, an Everyman who is playing a terrible
round of golf when he meets a mysterious young teaching pro named Leela. In seven short but profound
lessons detailing spiritual strategies, she teaches Adam the essence of a game that has much to explain
about life itself. Chopra has spent the last year taking the unique message in Golf for Enlightenment
nationwide, teaching the essential tenets of his program at lectures and seminars to golfers everywhere.
His message continues to help players turn an obsession into a positive life path.

Be a Player
How did Jack Nicklaus become a legend? Nicklaus's life is one of extraordinary achievement: Not only did
Jack Nicklaus win eighteen PGA Tour Majors, and eight Senior PGA Tour Majors during his one hundred
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victories worldwide, but he also gained fame as a golf course designer and goodwill ambassador.
Internationally acclaimed speaker and specialist medical practitioner Dr. John Tickell was one of
millions in awe of the achievements of Jack Nicklaus. He wanted to know the secrets of the great man's
enormous success in golf and life. When Dr. Tickell met Jack Nicklaus, he was given many insights into
both the physical and mental demands of Nickalus's accomplishments. In this book Dr. Tickell interviews
Jack Nicklaus about his remarable success and illustrates the how and the why of that success. Dr.
Tickell asked Jack Nicklaus to help him design a golf course. They combined their talents to build a
championship course at the Heritage Golf and Country Club in Melbourne, Australia. During their time
together, Nicklaus shared with Dr. Tickell the Four Principles of Greatness and other pointers to
success. They spent many hours together discussing life and golf, golf and life, and now share with you
those lessons on how to become a better golfer and, more important, a better human being. This book
presents seventy-two lessons on golf and life from a man who has consistently reached the top of the
mountain in all aspects of life. It will motivate and uplift you--and quite possibly shave a few strokes
off your game as well.

Fitness
Sports Journal - Makes for a Perfect Gift or for Personal Use This notebook and journal is perfect for
anyone that loves to take notes, draw pictures, and had a passion for sports. Whether it's basketball,
baseball. hockey, football, or swimming we all have a sport that we love to play or watch, and this note
book is a perfect way to remind yourself about the love of the game. On the front cover you will find a
beautiful design with the sport of your choice, and another on the back cover. Whether you are looking
at it from the front or the back, it looks wonderful and peaceful every time. In a 6x9 size, this
notebook is perfect for journaling at home, for taking notes while at school, or to simply hand off as a
gift to someone on their birthday or graduation day. Whether it's for you or a friend, we know you'll
love it! You will find many similar books like it in your local mall or favorite shop, but often for a
much higher price. SIZE: 6X9 PAPER: White Paper with Lines for Writing PAGES: 124 Pages COVER: Soft
Cover (Matte) Limited Time Offer Perfect for note taking, sketching, memories or day planning Printed on
high quality interior stock paper with custom cover Great for gift giving, journaling with a friend, or
taking class notes Premium matte finish cover with amazing art work Order your copy today!

Yoga meets Golf: More Power & More Flow
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This is a book of short stories that tend to revel in the absurd, wallow in the satirical, flirt with
the fantastic and yet cling, ever so gingerly, to the possible. They explore the depths of the depraved
mind, the bedevilment of the disturbed mind, the impotence of the controlled mind and the abnormality of
the normal mind. The stories vary from first person narratives of very mentally sick individuals,
emphasizing the distorted ways in which these people may see what others call reality and their attempts
to deal with same, to surrealistic encounters in which all minds present are not necessarily on a day to
day engagement with reality, to satires exposing the frailties of societies and those of us who tend to
give credence to the mores of particular civilizations. All in all, no one is particularly spared, but
for that matter no one is especially harpooned, either.

Bobby Locke on Golf
I EAT, BREATHE & SLEEP GOLF, is a true story about how Mike Kemper got started in the game of golf, his
experiences, and his love for the game. Two former colleagues who knew his passion to chase that "little
white ball" inspired him to write the book. The reading should be easy and quite enjoyable. Credit was
given to his wife for the title of the book.

The Century
From the unquestioned expert in the field, the authoritative guide to yoga for golfers "Working with
Katherine for the last couple of years has allowed me to compete at a very high level." --Gary McCord,
CBS golf commentator and Senior PGA Tour player Katherine Roberts, founder and host of the "Yoga for
Golfers" program on the Golf Channel, offers her unique educational methods in this groundbreaking book,
providing instruction to the millions of golfers--including many top tour professionals--who have turned
to the art of yoga to improve their game. Based on 20 years of expertise, Yoga for Golfers connects the
mind and body to create a powerful fitness regimen, including: Yoga postures specifically selected for a
golfer's needs Proper breathing techniques Mind-relaxation methods Injury-reducing stretches
Visualization tools--for success on and off the course

Dave Barry Does Japan
When a group of middle-class buddies obsessed with golf set up a bet to see who can finagle their way
onto the nearby private course, their friendship is tested in ways they had never expected in this
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humorous novel from Rick Reilly, one of America’s most popular sportswriters. Missing Links is the story
of four middle class buddies who live outside of Boston and for years have been 1) utterly obsessed with
golf and 2) a regular foursome at Ponkaquoque Municipal Course and Deli, not so fondly known as Ponky,
the single worst golf course in America. Just adjacent to these municipal links lies the Mayflower
Country Club, the most exclusive private course in all of Boston and a major needle in their collective
sides. Frustrated by the Mayflower's finely manicured greens and snooty members, three of Ponky's finest
and most courageous—Two Down, Dannie, and Stick—set up a bet: $1,000.00 apiece, and the first man to
somehow finagle his way on to the Mayflower course takes all. Lying, cheating, and forgery are
encouraged, to put it mildly, and with the constant heckling and rare aid of Chunkin' Charlie, Hoover,
and Bluto--a few more of Ponky's elite--the games begin. One of the three will eventually play the
Mayflower's course, but their friendships--and everything else--will change as various truths unravel
and the old Ponky starts looking like the home they never should have left. From the Trade Paperback
edition.

I EAT, BREATHE and SLEEP GOLF
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER * “One of the best golf books this century.” —Golf Digest Tom Coyne’s A Course
Called Scotland is a heartfelt and humorous celebration of his quest to play golf on every links course
in Scotland, the birthplace of the game he loves. For much of his adult life, bestselling author Tom
Coyne has been chasing a golf ball around the globe. When he was in college, studying abroad in London,
he entered the lottery for a prized tee time in Scotland, grabbing his clubs and jumping the train to
St. Andrews as his friends partied in Amsterdam; later, he golfed the entirety of Ireland’s coastline,
chased pros through the mini-tours, and attended grueling Qualifying Schools in Australia, Canada, and
Latin America. Yet, as he watched the greats compete, he felt something was missing. Then one day a
friend suggested he attempt to play every links course in Scotland and qualify for the greatest
championship in golf. The result is A Course Called Scotland, “a fast-moving, insightful, often funny
travelogue encompassing the width of much of the British Isles” (GolfWeek), including St. Andrews,
Turnberry, Dornoch, Prestwick, Troon, and Carnoustie. With his signature blend of storytelling, humor,
history, and insight, Coyne weaves together his “witty and charming” (Publishers Weekly) journey to more
than 100 legendary courses in Scotland with compelling threads of golf history and insights into the
contemporary home of golf. As he journeys Scotland in search of the game’s secrets, he discovers new and
old friends, rediscovers the peace and power of the sport, and, most importantly, reaffirms the ultimate
connection between the game and the soul. It is “a must-read” (Golf Advisor) rollicking love letter to
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Scotland and golf as no one has attempted it before.

Gyra Golf
"Golf is a beloved yet technical game, so a sound swing and precise technique are essential. Most
golfers who want to improve their skills go to the range and work painstakingly on their swings, not
realizing it's often their performance state on the course that needs work, not their technique. Simple
things such as awareness of your balance, tension, and tempo, as well as the ability to control mental,
emotional, and social variables you encounter while playing can quickly take your game to a new
performance level. Pia Nilsson and Lynn Marriott, founders of VISION54's golf program, are here to
help"--

Every Shot Must Have a Purpose
Beyond Golf harnesses the hidden power of golf--which inspires an amazing passion and devotion--so that
players can use it to enhance their lives outside as well as within the game. Larry Miller sets the
stage to use golf to enhance personal power, improve patience and thoughtfulness, and create stronger
relationships both on and off the course. Excerpt in Sports Illustrated.

Golf & Life
Mind Mastery for Winning Golf
*This 2014 edition of the 1985 classic is for LEFTIES ONLY! If you want the RIGHTIE version, click on
FORMATS above and select the 1985 paperback version!If you love golf, but have never played to your
potential, here is a book you will quickly come to treasure. The biggest paradox in golf is that the
harder you try to "hit" the ball, the worse you do so. In The Keys to the Effortless Golf Swing, Michael
McTeigue offers a simple system of sequential body movements that produces a true swinging motion with
every club in the bag. The result is increased distance and greater accuracy for all sizes, shapes, and
ages of golfers for a minimum of investment in learning time. The clarity and simplicity of McTeigue's
frill-free approach to the golf swing leads the reader to a new experience of power and effortlessness.
He truly shows "how to build a swing you can trust and keep for life."Reviews:Most golf instruction
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books are written by famous performers about how they personally swing the club, and there's no doubt
the better ones can be helpful-especially if you share the authors's athleticism, ambition, appetite for
work, and opportunities for practice and play.This book was written by a very bright but at the time
unfamous young teacher whose daily bread depended on delivering permanently decent-to-good golf games to
averagly endowed people with no interest in becoming slaves to the sport. He became so successful at
that in his immediate community that his pupils demanded he put the system on paper for their constant
reference and reminder. He called the result The Keys to the Effortless Golf Swing, and sent it to a
number of star players, one of whom passed it on to me. After one quick reading I believed that the book
would help so many other existing and would-be golfers to such an extent that it just had to be made
available nationally. Jim McQueen, one of the world's top golf artists and a former professional, fully
shared those sentiments and agreed to do the illustrations, and the nation's leading golf book publisher
became an enthusiastic third party.The key to Michael McTeigue's success with his thousands of pupils af
all sizes, shapes, ages and ability levels in California, and the beauty of this book, is the clarity
and simplicity and the supremely logical sequentiality of its approach to the golf swing. Follow the
easily mastered steps or Keys in the recommended order and with a reasonable degree of patience, and in
a remarkably short time, you will be experiencing entirely new sensations of both accurate striking and
effortless power. Encouraged by those - and the accompanying evaporation of confusion - you will persist
with these simple and clear cut moves until they become thoroughly muscle-memorized. At that point, you
will be swinging the golf club effectively and with total confidence on every shot entirely by feel,
which is the closest you or anyone else will ever come to golf's secret (ask any champion if you doubt
that). Gone forever at long last will be the Band-Aids and the gimmicks and all that frustrating
stumbling from one fruitless theory to another.If you love golf and want to play better for a lot less
effort, then forget Michael McTeigue's fame quotient and work with this little gem of a book. It could
make you as big a fan of his as all those happy pupils for whom he originally wrote it. --Ken Bowden. A
former editorial director of Golf Digest magazine, Ken Bowden has coauthored more than a dozen golf
instrunction books, seven of them with Jack Nicklaus.This is the simplest, most easily understood, best
overall golf instructional presentation I have ever read. Understanding the Lighthouse Turn alone is
worth the price of admission. --Tim Baldwin, Coach emeritus, Stanford University's Women's Golf TeamThe
Keys to the Effortless Golf Swing is a lovely book of golf instruction, well written, sound, and
mercifully free of extraneous advice. --Michael Murphy, author of Golf In the Kingdom

Golf's Mental Magic
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Contains a collection of thirty-one golf stories by the English humorist that capture the joys and
frustrations of the game

Environmentally Friendly Golf Courses
Tells how to improve the psychological aspect of one's golf game

Focused for Golf
The author shows how the skills managers use in business can be applied to golf, teaching readers how to
set goals and attain them, shed bad golf habits, and more

Take Relief
Spa Management
Yoga for Golfers
Golf has 3 competitors – other players, the course, and yourself. Leaderboards measure how you performed
against others; score against Par measures how you performed against the course. The GYRA Mental
Scorecard allows you to measure your performance against your primary competitor – yourself - per shot,
per hole. This is a game-changer. “You may never play golf the same way if you start measuring your
mental performance on the golf course.” Gary Player, World Golf Hall of Fame “With the introduction of
the GYRA Mental Scorecard, you are now able to track your emotions, thoughts, and behaviors to be able
to better yourself for future situations.” Jason Gore, Player Relations, USGA “GYRA tools have given me
the skills to manage my emotions and thoughts throughout the up’s and down’s of tournament golf.” Seamus
Power, Olympian, PGA Tour Player “I have been coaching college golf for 20 years. The difference between
a good vs great player is usually their mental approach to the game. The idea of having a scorecard for
golfers to describe and track what is happening in their mind is groundbreaking.” Tim Straub, Davidson
College “This book should be required curriculum for golf academies, teaching professionals, caddies,
and players.” David Ross PGA Lifetime Member, Ross Academy
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Golf for Enlightenment
Sports and Hobby Journal - Perfect for Athletes or Personal Use If you enjoy the world of sports or
taking some time out of your life to enjoy the world and nature around you, then, this notebook and
journal is perfect for you or anyone that enjoys to taking notes, drawing pictures, and had a passion
for making the most out of life. Whether it's basketball, baseball. hockey, football, or swimming we all
have a sport that we love to play or watch, and this note book is a perfect way to remind yourself about
the love of the game. On the front cover you will find a beautiful design with the sport of your choice,
and another relevant icon image on the back cover. Whether you are looking at it from the front or the
back, it has a beautiful and amazing design that will bring a sense of inspiration and mindfulness every
time. In a 6x9 size, this notebook is perfect for journaling at home, for taking notes while at school,
or to simply hand off as a gift to someone on their birthday or graduation day. Whether it's for you or
a friend, we know you'll love it You will find many similar books like it in your local mall or favorite
shop, but often for a much higher price. SIZE: 6X9 PAPER: White Paper with Lines for Writing PAGES: 124
Pages COVER: Soft Cover (Matte) Limited Time Offer Perfect for note taking, sketching, memories or day
planning Printed on high quality interior stock paper with custom cover Great for gift giving,
journaling with a friend, or taking class notes Premium matte finish cover with amazing art work Order
your copy today

The Unofficial Guide to Golf Vacations in the Eastern U.S.
The Bulletin
A spiritual journey, a lush travelogue, a parable of sports and philosophy—John Updike called this
unique novel “a golf classic if any exists in our day.” When an American traveler on his way to India
stops to play a round on one of the most beautiful and legendary golf courses in Scotland, he doesn’t
know that his game—and his life—are about to change forever. He is introduced to Shivas Irons, a
mysterious golf pro whose sublime insights stick with him long after the eighteenth hole. From the first
swing of the Scotsman’s club, he realizes he is in for a most extraordinary day. By turns comic,
existential, and semiautobiographical, Michael Murphy’s tale traces the arc of twenty-four hours, from a
round of golf on the Links of Burningbush to a night fueled by whiskey, wisdom, and wandering—even a
sighting of Seamus MacDuff, the holy man who haunts the hole they call Lucifer’s Rug. “Murphy’s book is
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going to alter many visions,” The New York Times Book Review declared. More than an unforgettable
approach to one of the world’s most popular sports, Golf in the Kingdom is a meditation on the power of
a game to transform the self.

Alice Cooper, Golf Monster
Mediaweek
Golf in the Kingdom
Science and Golf
"One of the funniest peole ever to tap tap on a PC." PHILADELPHIA INQUIRER Not since George Bush's
memorable dinner with the Japanese prime minister has the Land of the Rising Sun seen the likes of a
goodwill ambassador like Dave Barry. Join him as he belts out oldies in a karaoke bar, marries a
geriatric geisha girl, takes his first bath in public, bows to just about everyone, and explores culture
shock in all its numerous humorous forms, including: Failing to Learn Japanese in Only Five Minutes (Or:
"Very Much Good Morning, Sir!") ; Humor in Japan (Take My Tofu, Please!); Sports in Japan ("Yo, Batter!
Loudly Make it Fly!"), and more.

Playing the Great Game of Golf
The co-founders of the VISION54 coaching team challenge drill-based skill development, explaining how to
build a successful golf swing by strategically addressing a player's specific technical, psychological,
and physical needs. First serial, Golf Digest and Golf for Women. 30,000 first printing.

Eat Sleep Breathe Golf
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The Weekend Golfer's Odyssey
Explains how and why golf clubs work the way they do, providing advice on finding the right golf clubs,
golf fitting guidelines, and more.

Beyond Golf
A Course Called Scotland
Learn how environmentally sound principles & practices are applied to the development & management of
golf courses. The 68 articles in this collection discuss environmental benefits, environmental programs,
financial & economic issues in course development, course design, legal issues, wildlife preservation, &
water & wetlands issues. Many environmentally friendly courses are profiled. Some of the more
specialized subjects covered are: the AmerAquatic Bird Survey, environmental design work by various
course architects, cactus forest transplanted, total ecosystems, biotechnology, a goose pond, drainage
problems, IPM, managing endangered & threatened species, Environmental Steward Award, desalination, &
irrigation of arid land. This is a NGF InfoPac publication. InfoPacs are bound collections of full-text
articles, compiled & copied from various golf industry magazines, newsletters, & journals.

Eat Sleep Breathe Golf
More golfers are looking to the mental side of the game to improve their performance. Unfortunately,
many of the techniques and strategies advocated by the golf instruction industry have the opposite
effect than intended. This book points golfers back towards the true source of well-being and high
performance, both on and off the course.

The Keys to the Effortless Golf Swing - New Edition for Lefties Only!
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